
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

              School Newsletter 

SUMMER TERM 

25
th

 June 2021 

T: 01886 880315 
E: admin@cradley.hereford.sch.uk  

W: www.cradleyschool.org.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs Donna Jones  

 

SCHOOL CALENDAR 

JULY  

Mon 12th Reports out 
Play to school 

Tues 13th & 
Weds 14th 

KS2 Play 6pm 

Thu 15th Nursery leavers 
ceremony & teddy bears 
picnic 

Fri 16th Whole school walk 

Mon 19th Yr 6 leavers rounders 
Move up Day 

Tues 20th Sports Day 10am & picnic 
Last day of term – 
children can go home at 
1pm-THERE WILL BE NO 
AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

 

Message from Mrs Jones 
Dear Parents, 

As a Church school it is important to know what makes us distinctively 

Christian. Of course being a Church School does not mean that children 

all have to be practising Christians, as in a faith school, but it means that 

we are inclusive of all children and families from within the Parish and 

beyond. We need to have a Christian vision for our school which outlines 

how, through Christian values, we will give our children the experiences, 

opportunities and support to help them to be the best that they can be. 

The vision we are working on is based around a bible verse. Ephesians 

Chapter 2 V10. God created you to do amazing things. Our vision also 

links us to the church in Cradley named after St James. 

At Cradley School we want children to be the best that they can be. We 

recognise that all children are different and unique but by swimming 

together in the same ‘ocean’ they can be guided and supported by those 

around them. Just like St James we too are on a journey. The 

adventures, opportunities and experiences we get from being in Cradley 

school will help us to be the amazing beings that God created us to be. 

If you have anything to add or further suggestions please let me know. 

Have a lovely weekend 

God bless, 

Mrs Jones 

 

 

 

VALUE OF THE MONTH 

WISDOM 

James 3:13 

‘Who is wise and understanding among you? 

Let them show it by their good life, by deeds 

done in humility that comes from wisdom.’ 

Chosen by Miss Guy 

 

 

 

We currently have a vacancy for a school cleaner for 11 hours per week, 2.25 hours per 

day from 3.30 to 5.45pm. This would be to start as soon as possible. We also need a 

lunch time supervisor to work 3 days per week from 11.40am to 1.05pm, 4 hrs 15 

minutes per week, and a lunchtime supervisor to support a nursery child (1 to 1) every 

day starting in September.  

If you or anyone you know is interested in these positions please contact the school 

office for more details by Friday 25th June. Thank you. 
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  School Life 

As part of their Carnival of the Animals topic, Class 2 are now studying fossils and dinosaurs. They were very excited 

to make their own (imitation) Amber fossils. 

Year 1 children enjoyed a Maths lesson 

outside this week learning about capacity. 



 

 

  

The children have 

had lots of fun with 

their friends in after 

school club this week, 

playing on the 

adventure 

playground, roller 

skating and blowing 

bubbles!  

Year 6 enjoyed playing rounders in their PE lesson this week with Mr Reynolds. 

Forest School has been busy this week with Class 3 having great fun playing and the children helped Mrs Gleaves build 

a tippy tap for washing their hands in Forest School club after school this week. 



 

 

 

  

We love to see what the children get up to in their spare time! Please remember to upload 

any photos that you’d like to share onto Tapestry with the subject ‘Newsletter’. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NURSERY Jack for his fantastic contributions at circle time 
Benjamin G for showing an interest in adult led activities 

CLASS 1 Hayden for showing resilience in his talk for writing 
Kenny for engaging in Maths everyday 

CLASS 2 Jake for taking pride in the presentation of his work 
Elijah for persistently being helpful and hard working 

CLASS 3 Jack C for trying really hard in song practice and with his reading 
Keerah for independently completing and taking pride in her homework 

CLASS 4 Molly & Van for persevering with their creative writing 

CLASS 5 Albert for being quietly thoughtful and helpful in this busy week 
Gabriel for his effective key note presentation on Philippe Petit 

HEADTEACHERS 
AWARD 

Daisy & Myleene for volunteering to litter pick around school 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

What a fun busy week we have had in nursery. On Monday we had PE with Kelley where we re-enacted 
the Hungry Caterpillar! On Tuesday we all enjoyed making yummy fruit Kebabs with Lauren and we 
talked about different healthy foods we like to eat. On Wednesday Charlie helped us create our own 
butterflies using our hand prints. On Thursday we looked at our 5 senses with Katrina getting the  
children to taste, touch, look, listen and smell different things. On Friday we went to Forest School with 
Carol where the children took part in pond dipping to see what we could find! 
 

 

 

NURSERY NEWS 

Well done everyone – we are so proud of you! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
With days, on the river canoeing with your friends to swinging through the 

trees, there are lots of fun days tour 

Attendance 

Well done to Class 2 who have had 98.13% attendance this week. They get to look after Alfie the Attendance 

Bear next week. Please can we remind parents that late arrivals after the registers close at 8.55am count as a 

missed morning session and are included in attendance figures. 

Class 1 – 96.93%  Whole school – 96.92% 

Class 2 – 98.13% 

Class 3 – 96.68% 

Class 4 – 97.08% 

Class 5 – 95.76% 

 

 NEWS 
 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Thank you to everyone who attended the FOCS Zoom meeting on Tuesday evening. It was lovely to see some 

new faces and volunteers. As you aware fundraising is particularly difficult at the moment due to Covid 

restrictions but we are hopeful that there will be some exciting things coming up soon. We will be selling ice 

creams after school, holding a second hand uniform sale and are looking into holding a summer event in July. 

We will also be doing the apple juice again this year as well as the Christmas card orders. If anyone would like 

to help with any of these events please get in touch with the office. If you have any spare, clean, nearly new 

school uniform at home, please can you bring it to reception ready for the uniform sale. 

Please remember to use easy fundraising every time you shop online. Over 5,000 shops and sites will donate to 

Friends of Cradley School, including all the big names like eBay, John Lewis & Partners, Argos, ASOS, M&S and 

Just Eat! Since setting up Easyfundraising we have raised an amazing £2480 just through this alone, so please 

continue to use it whenever you can. Every penny counts!! 

Thank you for your support. Remember we still have 14 bottles of apple juice for sale!! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Museum o f  Gloucester 

26 June - 26 Sept 2021 

Entry by donation - pay what you think... 

Pre-book entry now at gloucesterticketshop.co.uk 

 

Open 
Tuesday-Sunday! 

 

 

 



 


